
Tuesday 4th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 5 Welcome Event – Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 
In September, you will be making an important decision about the next stage of your son/daughter’s 
education. We would like to invite you and your child to an informal meeting, where you can find out more 
about our school. This event will take place at Gosford Hill School on Wednesday 19th June, from 4pm until 
5pm. There will be a short introduction from Mr Gough (Head of Lower Phase & Transition) which will be 
followed by an opportunity to visit a selection of classrooms to meet alumni from local primary schools. 
Examples of students’ work will be on display and refreshments will be served in each open classroom. 
Staff will also be available to answer any questions you may have. 
 
The purpose of this welcome event is to inform you about the transfer process and also to give you an early 
opportunity to meet our current Year 7 students, the Headteacher (Mr Sellars), members of the Senior 
Leadership Team and the Head of Phase (Mr Gough), as well as other teaching staff. 
 
We want to do all that we can to ensure your child has a smooth transition from Primary to Secondary 
School and welcome any questions you may have about Gosford Hill School and the transfer process. 
To give us an idea of how many people to expect for this event, please register your interest in attending by 
completing this Google Form by Friday 14th June. 
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

 
Mr N Sellars   Mr J Gough 
Headteacher   Head of Lower Phase & Transition 
 

https://forms.gle/FYALvddrSHymr3Db7

